
Bill Gerow  -  Subdivision 5 
 

I am asking for your support as I continue supporting you as a trustee on the 

Saskatchewan Rivers School Board.  

My career, family, and life has always been in the Big River, Debden and Canwood areas. 

I was a teacher and administrator who took to heart the needs of all students and the 

communities they are from.  

I understand the challenges that face small towns and I am DEDICATED in maintaining 

our school’s culture, integrity and uniqueness.  

I am always open and responsive to your concerns and questions. I feel we need 

someone to stand up for our values and way of life when faced with the many 

challenges. I am a life long Educator and I always have the best interest of students, 

teachers and parents in mind when making decisions and will always continue to do so.  

Thank you for your support! 

 
 

Contact 

Box 578, Big River, SK 

306-469-7677 

billgerow@hotmail.com 


